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Thursday 25th April 2024 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

Our enquiry question for the Summer Term 2 in Year 1 will be ‘Why do we love being beside the sea 

so much?’ As part of this theme, we will be studying geographical features of the seaside and animals 

that live in the sea. We will be visiting Hunstanton Sealife Centre on Thursday 27th June. The total cost 

of the trip will be £13.08 as per our Viability study, which includes transport and entry to the Sealife 

Centre. Please log on to Parent Pay to complete your permission and to make your contribution.  

 

The coach will leave and return to school within normal school hours. Children therefore need to 

arrive at school at their normal time, ensuring they are here for 8:50am as the bus will need to leave 

on time. We will aim to update the school’s Facebook page if we arrive back later than expected. 

Children will need to wear full school uniform, however, comfortable, and appropriate walking 

shoes such as, trainers are recommended (no sandals or flip flops).   

 

Please note as this trip will take place in the Summer Term, hopefully the weather will be sunny and 

warm for us on the day, if this is the case then sun cream will need to be applied before arriving at 

school and should not be brought with them as we cannot apply it. Please ensure your child also has a 

sunhat as some of the day will be spent outside. Children will not require any spending money as we 

will not be visiting the gift shop. 

 

Please ensure that children’s packed lunches are disposable and in a named carrier bag (please do 
not send fizzy drinks, chocolate or sweets) – larger bags will not be needed during the day. If you would 
prefer school to provide a packed lunch, please order a hot meal as normal and this will be replaced 
with a packed lunch. If you prefer to provide your own packed lunch, please do not order a hot meal on 
this day.  
 
Thank you for your continued support.  
 
Kind regards,  
Mrs Lee, Miss Harper, and Miss Gray.  
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